

Maria Su, Psy.D. Executive Director



MEMO

March 9, 2020

To: Abdul Nasser, Associated Vice Chancellor, Financial Services, City College of San Francisco

From: Maria Su, Executive Director, Department of Children, Youth and Their Families (DCYF)

Re: Summer 2019 Invoice Free City College Program

Cc: Dianna Gonzales, Senior Vice Chancellor Leslie Milloy, Chief of Staff, Office of the Chancellor

DCYF has finished reviewing the invoice for Summer 2019, submitted on February 12, 2020. Thank you for meeting with the DCYF team to address minor inconsistencies in the backup documentation and providing a revised invoice on February 28, 2020.

I have signed off on the invoice for Summer 2019 and look forward to our continued collaboration in supporting students at City College of San Francisco through the Free City Program.

Sincerely,

Maria Su

with